Week 18 Report

Brennan Kandalaft, David Jones, Luis Ruiz

[bookmark: _GoBack]This week focused on getting the alignment grid 3D printed and matched to the PCB. We are right now working with a consultant on redesigning the PCB, but we need to know how small we can 3D print the grid so that we can correctly define the minimum features of the PCB. This week saw us try printing the alignment grid on campus, with little success. We will try again before outsourcing but likely we will need top of the line printing capabilities to make it work. 
